
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Circular 20-053/G05 

29th January, 2021 
Dear parents of applicants, 

Circular on Inquiries of Applicants of Community Care Fund 
for Purchasing Mobile Computer Devices 

Regarding the benefitting students (receiving CSSA, full grant or half grant of the School 
Textbook Assistance Scheme) who have applied for Community Care Fund for Purchasing Mobile 
Computer Devices, our school is now in the inquiry stage. According to the guidelines of the Education 
Bureau, during the three-year implementation period (2018/19 to 2020/21 school year), benefitting 
students can normally only apply for the funding once. If the benefitting student who has applied for 
the fund from another school during that period and the mobile computer device purchased through 
that school was an Apple iPad, this application will not be accepted. If the mobile computer device 
purchased was not an Apple iPad, the benefitting students can apply for the funding again once they 
return the original mobile computer device to the original school and complete the form "Certificate of 
Returning Mobile Computer Device". Therefore, our school is now checking whether the benefitting 
students have received the fund to purchase the device for the first time during the period and what 
kind of devices have been purchased. 

If benefitting students have applied for the Community Care Fund to purchase mobile 
computer devices (Not an Apple iPad) and want to apply for the funding again, please 
download and complete the “Certificate of Returning Mobile Computer Device” through the 
QR code below. 

QR code of “Certificate of Returning Mobile Computer Device” 
 

 

 For enquiries, please contact Mr. Lee Sheung Lok. 
Yours faithfully, 
 
_______________________ 
Chow Kim Ho  

                                                               Principal 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
          Reply Slip of Circular 20-053/G05 < Return it to Mr. Lee via the class teacher > 

Circular on Inquiries of Applicants of Community Care Fund 
for Purchasing Mobile Computer Devices 

Dear Principal, 
 

I acknowledge the receipt of the above circular about Inquiries of Applicants of Community 
Care Fund for Purchasing Mobile Computer Devices 

 
*My child    

 
□  has applied for the above program for the first time. (i.e. no application has been 

made at our school or other schools) 
□  has studied at ______________________________ (name of the original 

school) and has applied the above Care Fund Assistance Program from 2018/19 
to 2020/21 for the purchase of mobile computer devices, and 

*   □   the mobile computer device purchased was an Apple iPad, so this 
application is now cancelled. 

□   the mobile computer device purchased was not an Apple iPad, and I now 
apply for the funding again to purchase a new device. I have returned the 
original mobile computer device to the original school and attached the 
original copy of the completed "Certificate of Returning Mobile Computer 
Device". 

 
Student’s Name:              (    )                       Parent’s Signature:                
   Class:                                     Date:                
* Please put a ‘’ in the appropriate box.    


